
GOVERNMENT OF PAKISTAN 
MARINE FISHERIES DEPARTMENT 

FISH HARBOUR, WEST WHARF 

 

 Phone Nos :  99214890                              
 PABX No.    99214891-4  
 Fax  No.        99214895  
 E mail:  khanmwasim@gmail.com 
 
No.MFD/ IOTC/DR&A/2016/ Karachi, 30th March, 2018 
 
Dr. A. Al-Mazroui, 
Chairman, 
Indian Ocean Tuna Commission, 
PO Box 1011, Victoria 
Seychelles 
 
Subject: Feedback Regarding Compliance Issues 
 
 Kindly refer to your letter IOTC:Refererence:6637 dated 26 May, 2017 on the 
subject noted above and to state as under: 
 

i) There was some lack of communication between concern authorities resulting 
in poor compliances of IOTC. Since last two years, significant improvement 
has been made and also noticed by the IOTC. 

ii) The Compliance Questionnaire for last three were submitted as under: 
 

Year Date of submission 
2015 21-03-2016 
2016 25-04-2017 
2017 09-03-2018 

 
iii) The nominal catches of shark for the period from 1987 to 2016 was provided 

to IOTC vide email dated 17 October 2017. The copy of email is attached with 
this letter. 

 
 

         Yours Sincerely, 
 

  
 

( M. WASIM KHAN) 
                   Director General 

 
Copy to: 
 

1. Fisheries Development Copmmissioner/ Director General (Ports & Shipping), Karachi 
Dock Labour Building, West Wharf Road, Karachi. 

2. PA to DG, MFD 
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